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‘October 3, 1963

Miss Leoma Carter, Secretary

~ Oklahoma Mineral and Gems Society
5702 Northwest 32nd Street .
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73122

Dear Miss Carter:
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check about this matter. They asked that I forward your letter to them
in order that they might look into this subject further and make appro~
priate comments, As soon as I have received a reply from them, I will
be back in touch with you.

Sincerely,






